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I’ve had the opportunity to be part of a trip in Maine for a disabled teenager from 
Mississippi through a Christian organization called “A hunt Above”.
This trip the participant wanted to go on a lobster fishing boat.  The excitement and 
joy that this person displayed was an amazing, a true heart warming experience!  
I fully support this bill and would like to volunteer my assistance to Maine Moose 
Kids!
Please make this possible for these kids to participate in something they otherwise 
would not be able to.
Thank you


